

ROLLING HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Home of the Wildcats

Doug Rawlins, Principal Melissa Schaeffer, Counselor

Phone 806.383,8621

FAX 806.381.7814

May 11, 2011

Rolling Hills PTO:

The River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees, Administrators and all Staff would like to take this opportunity to personally "thank you" for your wonderful gift. It was so gracious of you to donate \$905.00 to go toward the gas for the class field trips and \$250.00 to go toward the bouncer at the end of the year celebration.

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to working together many more times in the future.

Sincerely,

Principal

Rolling Hills Elementary

River Road ISD School Board:

Stacey Johnson, President Beverley Newman, Vice-President Robbie Newman, Member Jamie Gillmore, Member Buster Henderson, Member Kelly Venable, Member



ROLLING HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Home of the Wildcats

Doug Rawlins, Principal Melissa Schaeffer, Counselor

Phone 806,383,8621

FAX 806.381.7814

May 11, 2011

Target:

The River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees, Administrators and all Staff would like to take this opportunity to personally "thank you" for your wonderful gift. It was so gracious of you to donate the \$25.00 gift card to be used toward Teacher Appreciation Week.

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to working together many more times in the future.

Sincerely,

Principal

Rolling Hills Elementary

River Road ISD School Board:

Stacey Johnson, President Beverley Newman, Vice-President Robbie Newman, Member Jamie Gillmore, Member Buster Henderson, Member Kelly Venable, Member



ROLLING HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Home of the Wildcats

Doug Rawlins, Principal Melissa Schaeffer, Counselor

Phone 806.383.8621

FAX 806.381.7814

May 13, 2011

Rolling Hills PTO:

The River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees, Administrators and all Staff would like to take this opportunity to personally "thank you" for your wonderful gift. It was so gracious of you to donate \$215.00 to be used toward the 2nd Grade field trip.

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to working together many more times in the future.

Sincerely,

Principal

Rolling Hills Elementary

River Road ISD School Board:

Stacey Johnson, President Beverley Newman, Vice-President Robbie Newman, Member Jamie Gillmore, Member Buster Henderson, Member Kelly Venable, Member